



| PLEASE POST |

Date: June 17, 2020

To: All Employment and Assistance Workers (EAW)

Re: EAW Classification Appeal Update

This is to confirm that work on this appeal is not being delayed due to the Covid-19 situation. The PSA is continuing to review the large volume of work examples and information provided before, during and after the five joint onsite visits, and is working on its formal response under the collective agreement. While it will be some time before we can expect the PSA's response to be completed, please be assured that work is continuing.

Note – contact information for those retiring or leaving the EAW job

Please keep the union up to date with your current contact information, particularly your personal email address which we will use to contact you should you leave the EAW position.

Frequently asked questions

<u>Here is a link</u> for those interested in details of the job evaluation process and timelines, and to answer some of the questions and issues raised during our worksite visits.

Note: please direct all appeal communications here: <u>ClassificationAppeals.EAW@bcgeu.ca</u>

In solidarity,

Judy Fox-McGuire, Component 6 Vice-President Jennifer Jordan, Staff Representative, Negotiations

JJ/tr *Moveup* FA-572